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Ausländerbeirat – Foreign Council – Election on March 14, 2021 
 
Bad Soden am Taunus, February 10, 2021. Of the roughly 23,000 people in Bad Soden, 

around 21 percent have foreign passports from more than 100 different countries. The 
Ausländerbeirat is the democratically elected representation of these citizens and hence the 
political advocate of all foreign residents. 
 
On Sunday, March 14, 2021 the Ausländerbeirat election will take place together with the 
town’s municipal elections. All registered residents that do not hold German passports, age 
18 and above that have lived in Bad Soden at least six weeks are eligible to vote. 
 
The Ausländerbeirat of Bad Soden am Taunus is made up of seven women and men of 

various ages, nationalities, beliefs and professional backgrounds.  
There are twelve persons candidating for this council. 
 
The Ausländerbeirat works within the framework of the state’s municipal codes and gives 

them the right to weigh in and advise the city council on all motions, proposed legislation and 
ordnances. 
 
For information about the candidates: www.badsoden-auslaenderbeirat.de 
 
All who are eligible to vote will receive a Wahlberechtigungsschein – eligibility certificate – in 

the mail and may vote in person on March 14, 2021. They may also vote by mail. 
 
A mail-in ballot can be requested online at www.bad-soden.de or by 
filling out the form on the back of the eligibility certificate and sending it 
to the town.  
 
Another option is to pick up the mail-in ballot personally at the voting 
office (with the possibility of voting right away). The office is located at 
Königsteinerstrasse 77. They are open Monday to Friday from 8 am until 
4 pm. Voters are asked to wear masks. 

 

Pressemitteilung als pdf und weitere aktuelle Nachrichten aus Bad Soden am Taunus zum 
Download finden Sie in unserem Pressebereich unter www.bad-soden.de.  
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